
Notices Sunday 24th March 2019

11 am service of worship in the Smith Museum: Robert Krausse, church planter in Italy, will preach.

6 pm service in the Well: Rev Iain Macaskill will preach.

1. You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the Smith cafe from 10.15 am 
onwards on Sunday mornings. 

2. Ladies' Bible Study next meets at 2 pm on Monday 25th March in the Well.
3. Wee Wellies  meets this Tuesday morning. Please remember this work in your prayers.
4. Prayer meeting this Wednesday at 7.30 pm in the Well. Join us for an hour to pray for the Lord's

work.
5. The new fortnightly men's meeting will next meet at 10.30 am on Thursday 28th March in the 

Well.
6. Recovery meetings at 12 noon on Thursday in the Well.
7. Services next Lord's Day:  Next Sunday, Pastor Sashko Nezamutdinov (Pastor in a Reformed 

church in Krakow, Poland) will preach and speak at the students' lunch, and in the evening Iain 
MacAskill will lead the service.

8. The baptism of Matthew Mitchell will take place in Cornton Baptist Church at 7 pm on Saturday 
30th March. All welcome!

9. Our minister expects to be away  Monday 25th – Friday 29th March in South Uist, and 7th- 13th 
April in Ethiopia. Please pray for safety in these travels.

10. House Groups will continue to meet fortnightly on the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of the month (April 
3rd, April 17th, May 1st, May 15th, etc.) The regular prayer meetings on Wednesdays in the Well will 
alternate with house group meetings.

11. A new fortnightly craft group will next meet on Tuesday April 2nd at 1 pm in the Well. All 
abilities welcome!

12. Congregational Directory: Please complete and return a consent form if you would like to be 
included in the next edition. New GDPR regulations require your consent for us to include your 
details, even if you were included in the previous edition. So far, very few have returned a form!

13. Jeremy Hunt, the Foreign Secretary, has announced a review into how the UK government 
helps persecuted Christians overseas, and has invited the UK Christian community to respond. 
Margaret Lovett informs us that Premier has launched a campaign to let your opinions be known. 
You can see details here if you wish to take part: https://www.thestopcampaign.org/

14.Website Updates- If there are notices you would like on the Stirling Free Church website please 
email Cat or Paul. Email addresses- paul_mahato@hotmail.com, catbailey26@gmail.com 

These notices appear weekly on our website: www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk 
Please visit this website to see more details of what is happening each week.
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